
           May 2023 

Briard Family:  

Our Briards have kept us comforted and loved, and now is our time to rejoice and repay them. 

With the aid of vaccines and face masks we look ahead to a great year of canine activities. The 

Club has a lot of work during the upcoming two year period, including National Specialties and a 

Rass. We have the Briard Store, the Dew Claw and two Trusts all of which need volunteers.  

The Club needs officers and directors that are willing to work to see that we retain members and 

increase our membership. Our beloved Briards are becoming a rare breed. We need to ensure 

their many delightful qualities are carried on into the future. Health, publications, and education 

should be at the forefront. In our search for nominees all of this came to mind. 

We have assembled a slate of members, several of which are serving presently who will lead us 

on a successful path forward. They have a great deal of background in our breed and their 

vocations to assist us in all aspects of this work. 

This slate was the unanimous choice of the Committee. 

President: Jim Albrecht 

Vice President: Jami Groce 

Recording Secretary: Ellen Pendergast 

Director: Polly Currier 

Director: Elise McMahon 

Director: David Sullivan 

 

We look forward to your assistance in this endeavor, and support of the Club. If you have any 

questions, please contact the Committee.  

Best wishes, good health, and prosperity to you and your Briards, 

The Nominating Committee 

Lana Sheer, Chair 

briard14@gmail.com 

Theresa Lee 

briarddelheureux@aol.com 

Nancy Sistek 

sisteks3857@outlook.com 
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